February 13, 1950

Mr. S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford
Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

We wish to thank you for your recent letter telling

of hearing our various frequency check signals on
February 6, 1950. The information you gave is very
nearly correct and we wish to thank you for your letter.

In reference to your reading the article on k1 Paso

in the Saturday Evening Post, you are so right. It

is not only a good place for a winter vacation but a
good place to live and spend your life. Should you

ever visit El Paso, be sure to stop and see us here

at KSET.

Appreciative of your letter and any future corres-
pondence or comments,

Very truly yours,

RADIO STATION KSET
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